AN BURY

WILD HORSE ORGANIZED ASSISTANC

A Foundation for the Welfare of Wild Free-Roaming Horses and Burros

Box 555 • Reno • Nevada • 89504

1-6-81

Mr. C. Rex Cleary, District Manager Bureau of Land Management 705 Hall Street Susanville California 96130

Dear Rex:

am not exactly sure to whom I should write this letter pertaining to my position on the Modoc/Washoe Experimental Stewardship Steering Committee; therefore I am sending it in your name and requesting you submit it to the Stewardship.

It is with regret that I am unable to fulfill my term on the Modoc/Washoe Experimental Stewardship Steering Committee. Due to present circumstances I must direct my full resources and energy towards the wild horse program in Nevada.

I sincerely appreciate the opportunity to have worked with many exceptional people. The experience has taught me a great deal in not only human relationships, but land management as In my heart I will always support any type of forum that keeps communication open to new ideas and relationships. exportation of the "concept" to Nevada, in my experience, is a Perhaps we too must come to the brink of disaster, not the Susanville District, before the two essential unlike and user committment, ingredients, can agency the philosophical differences.

My best wishes for continued success.

Most sincerely,

Dawn Y. Lappin (Mrs.)

Director

cc: Board of Trustees, WHOA

MODOC/WASHOE EXPERIMENTAL STEWARDSHIP PROGRAM P.O. BOX 460 CEDARVILLE, CALIFORNIA 96104

January 27, 1988

Dawn Lappin WHOA 15640 Sylvester Road Reno, NV 89511

Dear Dawn:

It has been with great pleasure that we have served with you on the Steering Committee of the Modoc/Washoe Experimental Stewardship Program. It is through efforts of people such as yourself that cooperative management of all resources on public lands becomes a reality.

During your tenure, wild horses were brought to the forefront and the wild horse experiment was developed to try to resolve many of the issues surrounding wild horses. Although the experiment is relatively new, we are confident that it will demonstrate successful management strategies that will resolve many of the problems surrounding adoption of excess wild horses.

You brought conviction for proper management of wild horses on public lands and a sense of humor that will be missed. We wish you well!

Spile hoyler Marin R. Karchke Steering Committee

Modoc/Washoe Experimental Stewardship

Program